
OWG 78 Housing	Approved Recommendations 
 
	
1.   Recommends exploring a first and second year residency requirement for all students 
accepted to the new ASU who meet the current ASU criteria for a residency requirement. 
 
2.   Recommends having one united housing requirement and policies for all students living 
in housing at any location of the new institution.  

 
3.  Recommends that any “Districts” or “facility designations” naming or zoning be based 
on an assessment of the students’ needs before moving forward. 
	 
4.   Recommends that the operation and management of housing be combined as one unit. 
	
5.   Recommends that marketing strategies be increased to make campus life more 
attractive to students. 

 
6.   Recommends (with the support of ITS) that StarRez be the one and only housing 
information system for the new university. 
	
 
	
	


